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National Aspiring Principals Programme 2011
NAPP News May 2011
Generation 2011 Aspiring Principals have used May to consolidate their leadership understanding and inquire further into their chosen aspects of school leadership.

· In-school Inquiry – members are moving forward with their inquiries. This moving forward includes plenty of evidence of reflective questioning and developing a wider understanding of school leadership in specific contexts.  

Leading Professional Learning

“Although I have made a significant start in terms of leading the PD in my school the whole notion of effective relationships and change management is providing plenty of food for thought.”

Leadership of Numeracy

“Have has some great dialogue around teaching and learning with a range of staff. Uncovered a range of beliefs and assumptions and understandings around gathering and use of assessment data for learning on a day-to-day basis and making OTJ's related to NS.”

Leadership of Behaviour for Learning

“Some questions that I have are; how much real buy in do we have it this stage, what are some peoples barriers, have I communicated enough info? All will be revealed in time.”

· NAPP Online 

School Systems - participants have just started their self-managed learning about School Resourcing. This module is structured around the Managing Your School Resources found in www.educationalleaders.govt.nz. Aspirants are using this opportunity to engage in understanding the knowledge, skills and leadership dispositions required to successfully lead school financial and property resourcing in support of student achievement. 

School Resourcing is the second of four on-line learning modules. 
Big Questions – this online forum is providing a mix of readings and discussion about important understandings that have arisen from the April Hui. Exploration of “strategic intent”, “listening” and “learning conversations” are providing the opportunity for in-depth consideration of leadership actions.

· NAPP 2012 - Applications for the 2012 programme will open on Monday 1 August, 2011 and close on Monday 29 August, 2011.
Advertisements for this programme will be on the Educational Leaders website, in the Education Gazette and distributed to schools and educational networks.
If you want further information before August 1 contact the NAPP Co-ordinator for your MOE Region;

Northern region: Micheal King  mking@cognition.co.nz
Central North region: Jill Lunn jlunn@waikato.ac.nz
Central South region: Geoff Childs geoffchilds@xtra.co.nz
Southern region: Denis Pyatt pyatt7@hotmail.com






